South Gippsland

ShireCouneil

Leongatha Memorial Hall Project Reference Group

South Gippsland Shire Council is seeking community members to join a Project Reference group to

shape the future direction of the Leongatha Memorial Hall precinct.

The voluntary group will give advice and recommendations to Council and support the development of a
Feasibility Study, Business Case and Functional Design for the Precinct. The project will look at the

potential of the site and ways to improve access and functionality.

Members will bring their local knowledge and individual skills to the group. They will meet several times a
year, beginning in May 2025, to provide balanced, considered feedback on the development and

implementation of the Project.

Eight to 10 South Gippsland residents will be appointed as part of the Expression of Interest process.

Membership of the group will ideally represent a broad range people from across South Gippsland.

For more information, visit https://yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/.

Expressions of Interest close Sunday 13 April 2025.
Quote attributable to South Gippsland Shire Council Mayor, John Schelling:

“This group will provide key support to Council as we consult the community and shape the new
Leongatha Memorial Hall Precinct. We’re looking for folks who are passionate about South Gippsland
and will share the progress of this exciting project with their friends, family and local community along the

”

way.
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